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21st June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing 2019-2020  
 

Mrs Burrows, our SENCo, will be retiring at the end of this term but we won’t be saying goodbye 

to her just yet, as she has agreed to return for one day a week from September in a different role as 

class cover / working with small groups.  Mr Holland, my Deputy, will be taking on the role of 

SENCo and, in order to fulfil this additional responsibility, he will no longer have his own class. 

This will allow the flexibility for him to work with specific groups of children across the school. 
 

While Mrs Mullier has been teaching part-time in Y3, she has also been working towards the 

qualification of Educational Psychotherapist over the last four years, which has meant travelling to 

London each week and working with CAMHS, supporting children in other schools.  She will be 

fully qualified at the end of this year, so will be leaving her class teaching post for this more 

specialist role.  We did not want to lose her expertise, so we are looking forward to welcoming her 

back into school from September for one day a week as our own Educational Psychotherapist. 
 

We have successfully recruited two new teachers who will be joining us in September.  Miss S 

Hanks is at present completing her final teaching practice with us in Y5 and we are pleased that she 

will be staying at Oaklands.  We have also recruited a new part-time teacher, Miss J Green, who 

will be joining Mrs Jones teaching in Y3 from September. All other changes can be seen below: 

 Class Teachers Class TAs & HLTAs 

Year 3 Miss J McComish 

Mrs P Jones / Miss J Green 

Mrs T Yeatman & Mrs J Roberts 

Year 4 Mr S Lee 

Miss K Davidson 

Mrs L Smith & Mrs D McLaren 

Year 5 Miss H Noad 

Miss S Hanks 

Mrs N Townend & Mr A Gunn 

Year 6 Miss R Bland 

Mrs S Alexander 

Mrs D Griffiths & Mrs V Burrell 

David Harris, one of our Y6 TAs, will be leaving us and we would like to thank him and wish him 

well in his new role as he moves on. Mr A Gunn, who has been volunteering in school since March, 

will be joining the staff as a TA. 
 

With the further addition of Mrs J Glover as Office Administrator and Finance Assistant in the 

school office, we are pleased to inform you we will be fully staffed for September. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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